
Supervisory Committee Openings 

Any questions can be directed to Kimberly Parker 

at kparker@peninsulafcu.com or 906-789-6400 

Deadline of April 27th 

Peninsula Federal Credit Union is currently looking for two individuals to participate in our 
Supervisory Committee.  The Supervisory Committee is responsible for ensuring that the 
board of directors and management of the credit union meet required financial reporting 
objectives and establish practices and procedures sufficient to safeguard members' assets.  
Members of the committee work with the Internal Audit team to accomplish this task.

Our committee normally meets once a quarter and annually with external auditors and 
examiners.  The five members of the committee rotate attending monthly board meetings as 
well.    

Individuals should be a member in good standing for not less than two years.  A committee 
member should also have at least a working familiarity with basic finance and accounting 
practices, including the ability to read and understand the Credit Union’s balance sheet and 
income statement and the ability to ask, as appropriate, substantive questions of 
management and auditors.

If you are interested in joining our committee please submit your name, contact information, 
and qualifications to the e-mail below or call. 
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